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Who we are

The Friends of Kislingbury CE Primary School is a

registered charity founded in 1996 by a group of

parents passionate about raising vital funds to make

the school a better place for their children.

What we do

Through the year the Friends run events such as Bingo

nights, Disco’s, film nights, Summer and Christmas

fayres to raise money for much needed equipment. We

occasionally organise evening and family events to

bring the school and the village community together.

We also provide little extras at school events such as

treats at the pantomime, ice lollies for sports day and

crackers for the Christmas meal.



Ethos

Our ethos is to support the school and children in as many ways as

possible.

Previous fundraising campaigns

Over the past few years the Friends of Kislingbury have donated

equipment: purchasing cameras, audio equipment, a new stage for

performances, rucksacks and sports uniforms used for school trips

and tournaments, playground equipment, a quiet play and seated

area, and a defibrillator.

Our school, Kislingbury CE Primary School

Kislingbury CE Primary School is a primary school in the South

Northamptonshire area. This rural school has an intake of 149

pupils, from reception to year 6. In 2018 the school became an

academy, which is part of the Peterborough Dioceses Education

Trust.



The Fundraising Campaign for this school

year (2019/2020)

For this school year, Friends of Kislingbury CE Primary school

have been asked to fundraise for the replacement and supply

of IT equipment.

Taking into account of the limited fleet of computers available

in the school and its age, and considering the way that

society and jobs are evolving (digitalisation, smart factories,

smart cities etc.), Friends Of Kislingbury School will fundraise

to purchase the following:

• 15 Mini i-Pad with chargers for KS1 and STEAM club

(estimated amount needed £5,800)

• 20 re-conditioned laptops for KS2 coding and Design &

Technology curricula (estimated amount needed £6,000)



The Fundraising Campaign for this school year

(2019/2020)

As we are aware of the amount of funding that Friends of

Kislingbury CE Primary School needs to collect to achieve this

goal, the committee and members of Friends are putting on extra

events this year, aside from Discos, Film nights and Sweet

shops. Those extra events include:

• 1st February 2020: Charity Ball and Auctions (memorabilia

have been donated from sport and motorsport local

companies);

• March 2020: Gin tasting Night and raffle, helped by one of the

local pubs;

• June 2020: school summer fete within the Kislingbury

Flowerpot display village fayre (will include a bake off

competition, traditional games, bingo, afternoon tea room

etc).



How you can make a difference

We are aware of a number of companies and groups supporting

charities and local school as part of their Corporate Social

Responsibility (CSR). This support is often offered in different

ways:

• Donating their reconditioned IT equipment or offering them for a

reduced price to Friends of Kislingbury CE primary School

charity or the school;

• Making a charitable donation to the Friends of Kislingbury CE

Primary School;

• Donating vouchers, memorabilia or VIP experiences for our

auctions or fetes;

• Funds matching that raised at our events.



Shannon Wright and Michelle Lee - Friends of Kislingbury School

Will you help us to raise 

funds of our school?

#TogetherWeCan


